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Comments: I am very conflicted on the plan for improvement at Holland Lake. Being that a Lodge is already

present and in poor condition, I don't have trouble with it being renovated, per se. 

 

I  concerned with what the asking rate per night would be once improvements are finished and if employees

would have housing available. Resorts like Paws Up are priced so far out of locals' reach that it isn't something

we would benefit from by either staying there ourselves or having family stay there during a visit. 

 

I am also incredibly concerned with Paws Up housing their employees in public campgrounds. It makes it much

harder for locals and relatives to visit and camp, nor is it a good long-term solution, especially with the resort

owning the only motels in town ostensibly for employee housing. Another resort using the same practices will

make it much harder for locals to enjoy the area. 


